
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Welcome back after the Easter break! We are excited to share our learning for the 

new half term ahead! We would like to inform you of some important information 

regarding the learning, curriculum and important reminders for this half term.  

English 
Writing  
 

Diary Entry- A day in the life of a pirate 
Poetry- Calligrams 
 

English  
Reading 

Paddington Bear By Michael Bond   

Mathematics Multiplication and Division 
Fractions 
Position and Direction 

Science Animals Including Humans – our bodies 

Religious Education (RE) Judaism - Why is Shabbat important to Jewish 
Children? 

Art  Manipulation Magic (Sculpture) William De Morgan 

Design and Technology 
(D&T) 

Super Smoothie (cooking and nutrition) 

Computing  Writing Algorithms 

Humanities  
Geography 

Whirling Weather 

Music Big Bear Funk 

Physical Education (PE) Run Jump Throw 
Send and Return 

Modern Foreign 
Languages (MFL) 

Comptines et Chansons - Nursery Rhymes (E) 

Personal, Social, Health 
and Economic Education 
(PSHE) 

Relationships 

 

 

         

Summer 1 Letter for Year 1!



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


